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December 18, 2019 

To: Members of the TDAG and other interested parties 

Re: Letter of Publication of Comments Matrix from the November 15, 2019 Tariff Design Group 
(“TDAG”) Meeting and Membership Requests 

The AESO received feedback from stakeholders on the following issues discussed at the TDAG meeting 
that was held on November 15, 2019: 

• The Tariff and TDAG Stakeholder Engagement that has been relied upon to date; and 

• ISO tariff 2020 redesign objectives. 

Stakeholder Comments and Membership Requests 

The AESO is publishing: 

1. all stakeholder comments, received by the deadline, as Attachment 1; and 

2. membership letters as Attachment 2. 

AESO Response 

The AESO is reviewing the stakeholder comments and will incorporate comments into the tariff redesign 
work and ongoing stakeholder engagement. 

Related Materials 

1. Stakeholder Comment Matrix – November 15, 2019 TDAG Meeting; and 

2. TDAG Presentation – November 15, 2019 

 

Sincerely, 

Claudia Moroianu 
(403) 730-5311  
tariffdesign@aeso.ca  

 

Attachments 

 

https://www.aeso.ca/assets/Uploads/TDAG-Meeting-Comment-Matrix-Nov-15-2019.docx
https://www.aeso.ca/assets/Uploads/TDAG-presentation-November-15.pdf
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